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Andrea Gyger

From: Dawn James 

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 5:03 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Rule changes

I am writing to protest the proposed rule changes regarding election judges. Having served as an election judge 

and on the canvassing board for our county, I am aware of the importance of this job and the necessity of having 

impartial judges in charge of our elections. Your proposed Rule 1.1.13 could eliminate party selected 
judges and independent canvass boards. The checks and balances system would be revoked by this 
change. 

Thank you 

S. Dawn James 

Kiowa County 




